
Principal’s Advisory Committee Minutes of Meeting

 Date: November 19, 2016 Venue:  Holy Angels School STEM Lab
Attendees:  Tonya Forbes, Deacon Tim White, Margaret Vagnoni, Beth Baker, Pat Gengler, John Cebulski, Bridget Stanislo, 
Bridgette Oester, Jeff Roberts, Chuck Kilby
Minutes Taken:  Tonya Forbes

Topic Presented By Discussion Item Decision Action Needed Deadline

Opening Prayer Deacon White

Strategic Plan for 
Catholic Schools

Tonya Forbes Feedback sought for 
the Diocesan Faith 
Forward plan.

Group in agreement 
for majority of the 
plan.  Some concerns 
were raised about 
creating a teacher of 
the year award,  
integrating technology 
so that it is relevant 
and worthwhile, being 
able to effectively  
meet the needs of 
special needs 
populations, the 
additional expense of 
a successful 
marketing campaign, 
recruiting Latinos 
without parish 
support, and 
elimination of tuition 
discounts for families 
with more than one 
child enrolled. 

Group’s concerns will 
be forwarded to the 
Diocese for 
consideration.

11/22/16

Topic



PAC Members:  Deacon Tim White, Margaret Vagnoni, Jeff Roberts, Bridget Stanislo, Bridgette Oester, Pat Gengler, Beth Baker, 
John Cebulski, Chuck Hilby

Next Meeting:  December 10, 2016

Preschool 
Conferences

Bridgette Oester Why are preschool 
conferences 
scheduled only for the 
spring?

Schedule preschool 
conferences in the fall 
for four year olds so 
that parents are 
aware of their child’s 
social skills.  Spring 
conferences should 
focus on the 
academic areas that 
parents can work on 
over the summer so 
that students are  
ready for 
kindergarten. No 
conferences are 
needed for the three 
year olds.

Make change in 
conference schedule 
for 2017-2018 school 
year.

07/01/17

Preschool Bridgette Oester Should a 3 day option 
be available for four 
year olds?  Is it 
possible to eliminate 
PIP requirements, 
technology fee, and 
fundraiser obligations 
for preschool parents?

A three day program 
should be explored 
and all financial 
obligations eliminated 
except for tuition.  

Discuss the proposed 
changes with 
preschool staff as well 
as Mrs. Sadowski for 
the budget. Father 
Lavan must approve 
any changes. 

11/30/16

Presented By Discussion Item Decision Action Needed DeadlineTopic


